
 

 

From: sarahsomakih <sarahsomakih@gmail.com>  
Sent: 2022/12/02 9:37 AM 
To: Urquhart, Chandra <Chandra.Urquhart@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office 
<City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]To attend 1453 Queen Street West virtual meeting 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
 
Hello 
 
We are the owners of 34 danfield Court Brampton Ontario  L6y 2x9. 
 
We live in the street behind the proposed development 1453 Queen Street West. 
 
Fateh development inc / Glen Schnarr & associates.  
City file #0ZS-2-22-0033 
 
We strongly oppose the development of this building because of the following reasons : 
 
- Eight story building would be a direct encroachment to the privacy of the houses behind. 
 
- Eight story building will be two close and low density existing houses. 
 
- The height of the building will completely and fully block the sunlight from our backyards which will 
devastatingly affect our gardens health. 
 
- the construction will completely impact to the greenlands around us as we have been dealing with 
construction for the past years Non-Stop. 
 
- Queen Street cannot support high density traffic as Credit View is only one lane North and South and 
Queen Street is only two lanes and is already high traffic area. 
 
- The schools in this area cannot take anymore students not to mention there are fully packed portables 
and no more space. Wth bussing coming around it will be very congested and a huge inconvenience in 
day-to-day traffic. 
 
I would like to attend the hybrid virtual meeting please and thank you. 
 
 


